
 

 

From: xxxxxx savva <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx>  
Sent: 12 September 2022 08:16 
To: Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: HC068 Accident damage and request for information 
 
Dear Mr rackley. 
In answer to your recent email regarding my failure to report an accident . 
I did try to get hold of you  but you weren't answering . I also received an email to say you where going on holiday. 
However , Jonathan Edwards phoned me and asked me about the accident and straight away I took it for inspection.  
The insurance company took a while to give the go ahead and the repairs are due to be completed within the next 
few days. 
During this time I have not been working . 
I hope this explains.  
Regards  
George  
 


